
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our Spring Newsletter. 

 

 Spring 

  2024 

A warm welcome to all the new children and their families that have recently 

joined us. 

Please feel free to e-mail us or telephone the office if you need to ask 

anything, we are always happy to help in any way we can. 

Holidays from Nursery 

If your child/ren will be absent from Nursery due to holidays please could you let us 

know by e-mailing the office, this helps us if other families need extra sessions and for 

organising staffing.  

 

 

Bank Holiday closures in 2024 

 

    Good Friday            29th March  

Easter Monday        1st April 

May bank holiday Monday 6th May 

Late Spring bank holiday Monday 27th May 

August bank holiday Monday 26th August 

 



 

Staffing Congratulations 

 

 

Amelia and Courtney have both been promoted 

to room leaders. 

 

Amelia is now room leader for Piglets & Eeyore’s 

rooms and Courtney is Tiggers room lead 

 

 

 

Clothing 

Please can we remind you that your 

child needs a change of shoes and 

appropriate clothing at nursery. 

We spend a lot of time outdoors in 

the garden, so the children need to be 

dressed for changeable weather. 

 

It is imperative that we have parents contact details and your emergency contact 

details, these must be kept up to date. Please can you ensure we have the correct 

place of work/company name & address, along with any telephone numbers. 

It is very frustrating and time consuming when we only have a mobile number to 

phone and parents are not contactable – It could be an emergency. 

Your emergency contact can be miles away but our go to person if we cannot contact 

a parent. 

 

 

 

 

We love to see your child’s activities and events and read your feedback comments. 

Please keep using your eyLog  

If you have any queries or concerns, please come and tell us 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

TERM TIME ONLY CHILDREN  

SUMMER TERM 2024 

Start of Summer term 
 

Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 26th May 

Half term – 1 week 
 

24th May – 31st May 2024 

Term time 
 

Monday 3rd  June – Friday 5th July 2024 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2024 

Start of Autumn term  
 

Tues 27th August – Friday 18th October 

Half term  1 week 
 

21st October – 25th October 2024 

Term time 
 

28th October – Friday 20thDecember 2024 

 

Staffing in rooms 

Piglets – Amelia and Gavi 

Eeyores – Carolyn and Sue 

Tiggers – Courtney, Megan and Becca 

Poohs – Nikki, Rebecca, Claire and Neve 

Owls – Robyn, Catherine and Leah 

Kitchen – Karon 

Office  

Karen - Topsham House Manager 

Amy - Office  Manager 

                       REMINDER TO PARENTS    

                             You have until 31st March to apply for Childcare Funding  

      For 15 or 30 hours childcare to start your place in April. 

Childcare support can help you balance the job that you want with being a parent, while saving you more money on 

your families childcare costs. 

Click the link to see if your eligible:  

Childcare Choices | 30 Hours Childcare, Tax-Free Childcare and More | Help with Costs | GOV.UK 

        

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/

